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Marehh 17, 1987

The State Highway Commission
Augusta, Nalne

Attention of L. D. Barrows, Chief Engineer.
Dear Mr. Barrowst

In response ta your letter of Msreh 16, relative
to State of Maine, in cooveration vith the Btete af New
Hamnshire and the U, 3. Geologleal Survey cestablishment of
the boundary line between New Hampshire and Kaine, I aw
plessed to suggeat that we have compared the Maine and
New Hampshire Aots, and find that they may be considered
sufficiently similar to ecerry nut the evident intention
of the Legislature,

Ve do not think sny smendnent on the part of
the 8tate of New Hampshire Legislature is regquired as 1t
goes sot appeayr to us to invelidate in sny way the laine

oty ‘

I am enclosing Lepgislative Document No. 16, and
the photostatic copy of the Nev Hampshire Act, together
with the Commissionerts letter.

Very truly yours,

fianford L, Pogg
Boputy Atterney Ceneral
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